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Project Update 
Start Date:  December 14, 2011 
 

Contractor:  Acciona Infrastructure Canada 

Proposed Completion: Spring 2015 
  

Percent Complete:  95 % 

Completed Activities 

AECOM has been retained to plan, design and administrate the interchange construction.  Acciona Infrastructure 
Canada has been awarded the construction contract for the project. 

Acciona has completed all road base gravels and first layers of asphalt pavement for Stoney Trail, Nose Hill Drive 
and associated ramps.  Acciona has also completed all bridges with the exception of fine finishing.   

Traffic has been shifted onto their final alignments.  The pedestrian pathways are all complete including between 
the communities of Scenic Acres and Tuscany, as well as the new pathway across the CPR tracks down to the 
Bow River. 

Project Status for Spring 2015 

Acciona has started paving the final asphalt surface on Stoney Trail in both directions.  They will also progress 
with final street light installation, barrier/guardrails, signage, minor earthworks and seeding in various locations 
throughout the project. 

Fine finishing of all bridges continues. 

Construction of the median concrete barrier between the Bow River bridge and the CPR bridges will occur and 
require reducing traffic to one lane in each direction periodically on Stoney Trail.  To minimize impacts to traffic, 
most of the lane reductions will occur during the night, however occasional daytime reductions may be required.  

Next Steps 

Completion of the earthworks, bridges, asphalt and line painting will continue throughout the spring.   

Various lane reductions are anticipated during the spring.   

The schedule for construction is subject to inclement weather. 

Construction Information 

For more information on this project, please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


